
 

 

Autumn 

Our topic for this term is:  

The Rainforest 

In Literacy we are studying: 
 

 Adventure Stories 

 Recounts 

 Instructional Texts 

 Poems (including Haiku, Tanka, limer-
icks and kenning) 

 

In Science we are studying: 

 Plants and Animals including humans 

In other subject areas we are studying: 
        
P.E.   Dance / Games (Soccer 2000) 
 
R.E. : HInduism 
    
Art/D.T : Rainforest Art / Packaging 
 
Music:  Exploring mood using Musical Instruments   
      
Science: Plants and Animals including humans 
 
PSHE : “New beginnings” / “Getting On and Fall-

ing Out” 

In Maths we will be focusing on: 

 

 Place value 

 Fractions and Time 

 Addition and Subtraction  

 Multiplication and Division  

 Measuring 

Class Assembly  

Our class does not have a class 

assembly this term, it will take 

place later in the year. 

Year 3 Autumn 

Educational Visits  
To link with our rainforest topic we 
will be having a special visit to the 
Birmingham botanical gardens, de-

tails to follow. 



  

Remember, school lessons start at 8.45 a.m.  
Doors will be opened at 8:30. 

Being on time for school is important. 

Together with friends, families and community 

we care for ourselves, each other, our school and 

our world. 

Everyone has access to a broad, balanced and 

 

Things to Remember ... 
 

PE Kits: Tuesday and Thursday 

Change Home Readers: Children will be able to change 

their home reader when they have completed a book 

and their reading record has been signed and checked. 

Library Books: Children will not be having library books 

until further notice 

Number club Test: Friday 

Homework Set: Friday 

Homework Returned: Wednesday 

Note: children should have their reading records and 

home readers in school each day. 

Important Dates 
Parent Interviews:  

Tuesday 22nd October and Thursday 24th October 

Parents and Guardians, 
 
We are very impressed with how 
well all of the children have set-
tled into their new routines in 
Year 3. All of the children have 
shown great enthusiasm towards 
their lessons and have made an 
amazing start to Year 3.  
 
We hope the children enjoy their 
time in Year 3 and look forward 
to working alongside you to help 
them progress over the year. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Mr Andreas, Mrs Bobash, Mrs 

Weetman, Mrs McHugh 


